
September 13, 1966 

Mr . Sam Massell, Jr. 
President of the Board of Aldermen 
40 Pryor Street, S . W . 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Dear Sam: 

Attached is a draft letter to go to members of the Human 
Relations Committee who were not present at the last 
meeting . 

There is also a draft to be sent to those who were in 
attendance along with a copy of the minutes of the last 
meeting. 

If you will make any corrections or additions to the proposed 
letters and minutes and have someone return them to my 
office , we will get them out to the Committee members 
immediately. 

Sincerely yours, 

Dan Sweat 

DS:fy 

E nclosures (3) 




